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Jams & Jabs 

Friday, September 25th 
7 PM - Midnight 

Continuing College Scholarship 

Self Defense Demos 
       4  live bands - $25 per person 

   Includes: “Domestic” Tap Beer 

Food & Addl. Bevs. Avail 

 

Our Powerpoint in SQ   
   Keep more up to date!     

See more pictures & videos!  

Recently Qualified for Preferred Member ‘21 
 Phil Woolman    :       Join him soon!  

Inaugural “Summer Moose Fest! 
(26th Annual Beef Fest ) 

WOTM  
Donation $3500! 
$700 Phase two 

Total Collected 
$4200, still need 
your help 

All plans for the fall 
are tentative & (will) 
may change. 



   Hope everyone is staying healthy. For those 
that may not know it, I have now completed my fourth term as Moose 
Family Center 1572 Governor. I want to take this time to thank the boards 
of officers we’ve had during those 4 terms.  Also, thanks to all our 
members, LOOM and Chapter, without your support I could have never 
completed them. It has been both an honor and privilege to serve. 

   Among the last few things I want, is each of us to remember the Moose 
mission.  Without new members our Lodge will just wither and die. Who 
among us wants to be remembered as the group that did not leave an 
ongoing legacy; AKA our Lodge.  Let’s not be the last Stevens Point 
Moose!  I know that a lot of us have kicked in some cash during this 
coronavirus shut down, THANK YOU. Phase Two is still going.  Also, 
thanks to all the people that have helped with getting things done at the 
Lodge during this shut down. Whether it be cooking, serving, cleaning, 
taking orders for curb-side service or maintenance, THANK YOU.  Last 
but not least we all need to understand that our Lodge is a business. 

   When we have meals at the Lodge do your best to be there. When we 
have other things going on, please plan on being there. We can have a 
thousand members, but if we don’t have funds to operate or help the 
community we would have to close the doors.  Our volunteers and staff do 
it not for themselves but for all the membership. Show them that you 
support them by showing up.  It all may make our Lodge successful for 
the next 100 years. 

   Well as many of you now know the vote is in and as of May 1st 2021 we 
are ONE MOOSE. I think this will be a great thing. As soon as they can, 
Ladies can serve on the board of officers. Will give them a chance to see 
what goes into the running of the Lodge. I hope there are some Ladies that 
are willing to step up to the challenge.  Just go to Moose International’s 
website and do the Lodge Officer training. It’s also a good thing to do for 
anyone interested in how a Lodge works.  

In closing I want to say how proud and honored I am to have served as 
your Governor. With each member stepping up we will have a bright 
future.        God bless each one of you! 

Past Governor; Steve Hodgkins :  WE CAN ALWAYS USE YOUR HELP. 
 

“IF YOU CAN’T SAY ANYTHING GOOD ABOUT SOMEONE/SOMETHING,  

 DON’T SAY ANYTHING AT ALL”  

Call of the Moose 
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www.moose1572.com 

Recuperat ing (ed ) :  

Diane Ciegielski 
Byron Waltenberg 

Steve Brazzale 
Sally Meshak 
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Since our last Issue 
 Barb Griffin  (Loss of 2 sisters)  
Phyllis Lepak (Loss of Father) 

Board of Officers 
Governor……......Brandon Somers 
Jr. Past Governor..…..Jim Gliniecki 
Jr. Governor……....…Val Omernick 
Prelate…………..…………...Ed Prokop 
Treasurer…..……....Steve Hodgkins 
Administrator.….….....Mark Wanta 
1 Year Trustee..….….George Bronk 
2 Year Trustee……..….….…...Al Hintz 
3 Year Trustee. Adam Waltenburg 
Sgt. At Arms…..……...…. 
Inner Guard….………...Dave Gervais 
Outer Guard …..….…..Morrie Karch 
Territory Mgr……..Mike Rynearson 
Legion Ambassador….…….......Geno  

 Bob Pliska 
 In Our Thoughts :  

Katie Ligenza      Al Kunst   
Dorothy Suchowski 

Deb Edmundson   Sally Worzella     

Our Defending Circle  
was broken: 

All plans for the summer are tentative & (will) may change.  Stay tuned!! 



 

On behalf of the Women of the Moose 
Chapter 311 Board of Officers  

We have a few things we are preparing for: Bingo, 
Back To School Thur. Aug. 20th (registration 
deadline Aug 14th), the 3rd annual Craft Fair Sat. Oct 
10th and the fall/winter events.  We will need 
volunteers and dessert makers.  Please help when 
called, or call us to see what we need! 

The next few months will prepare us for the coming 
year and our future as Moose; sign a member, come 
to a meeting, help with a new event, continue your 
support of the old ones!  We need you more than 
ever.   

As we head into our last year getting ready for the 
One Moose, stay informed of the changes and new 
operations.  Take the WOTM (open to all) training 
course, one is available there on Saturday July 25th. 

Stay tuned, stay informed : The Officers of 311 

Meetings : 2nd and 4th Wednesdays (see calendar) 
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Officers Women of the Moose    Chapter 311 
Senior Regent ....        Recorder……..…….........Judy Laabs 

Treasurer …….…Kathy Haase            Junior Regent …...…Tina Adamski  
Jr. Graduate Regent ……….. 

Jenny Paque  - 3rd Annual Craft Fair Chair 

Thanks to Sue and her crew for such a great 
start for this continuing event!  I'm excited to be 
taking over the fall Craft and Vendor event for 
the WOTM.  I've lived in Stevens Point my 
whole life, and just within the past year have 
joined the WOTM.  I've been selling Tastefully 
Simple for 7 years, and have been a vendor the 
past few years with this event.  I also run my 
own event the first Saturday of December, and this last year, and hopefully from here on out will 
be holding it at the Moose Lodge to help raise money for the Lodge.  I've grown up doing these, as 
my mom Betty Waltenberg has been doing crafts my whole life.   I'm eager to be working with you 
and meeting you in the future to help make this event and future events for the Moose a success!!  

Any questions or willing to help please call me 715-213-4205.    

Hello everyone - 

The membership is declining over the whole 
country, in almost every club and organization.  
While I care about them all, I care about the 
organizations I belong to a little more.  
Remember, we have an obligation to sign 
members, help and give of our substance.  

We will be calling near renewals, currently due 
and past due members.  We ask your patience, 
this is for US. To help US, the $20 enrollment fee 
is waived for LOOM, WOTM and Moose Legion 
through Sept 30th, a great tool for new and 
former members.  This is a great time for EACH 
of us to sign one person. Just think what that 
would mean to our Lodge or Chapter.  It’s always 
so much easier to just say someone else will do 
it, when if you as a member believe in what we 
do for the kids, seniors, Vets and our community, 
YOU should do it. So go ahead sign that one 
person, tell them what we do. You just might be 
surprised when they say SIGN ME UP. Keep our 
Lodge and Chapter going for another 100 years. 
The greatest thing we all can do, is when they 
come into the Lodge make them feel welcome.  

I am working on a new integrated entry reader, a 
call “shout out system and a more robust system 
for POS and intranet for the membership 
information distribution, please be patient. 

We will be having our preferred members party 
asap.   Thanks for your sponsorships, please let’s 
all work together Lodge Chapter & Legion!                            

                             Ted K.  Membership Chairman 

All plans for the summer are tentative 
& (will) may change. 

Pre-Christmas “Present” Raffle 
The raffle will be drawn on Nov. 27th  

Prizes include: Electronics, Tablets, Drones, Jewelry & Tools 

Over 20 Prizes.  Chance to win that extra Christmas Gift 

Tickets are $2 each or 3 for $5.  Stop into lodge for tickets. 

All Money raised will help off-set not having Riverfront. 

Get a ticket, help the Lodge out! 

Credit Card Use : Min. $15 purchase, 

(not including Tx & Tip) 
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        Bingo Restarting 
Tuesday, July 28th 

3rd Annual Craft Fair 
October 10th 

! 

This next few weeks  
 

Golf - Aug. 17th 
WRCC $75/person, golf, prizes & a meal! 

 

Back - To - School 
Aug 20th - Curb Side Only 

 

Summer Raffle Tickets $60 
Meal/Drawings Sept. 26 - Oct. 31st 

 

Jams & Jams II - Sept. 
Live music, raffles - cont. ed. scholarship! 

Looking Ahead  
 

2020 Volunteer Event Sept./Oct.? 

Moose Legion/Kids Halloween  
ML : Meal Etc. - Sat. Oct 31st :: Kids Sun. Nov 1st  

All plans for the summer are tentative & 

(will) may change.  Come to meetings, 

stay informed as things change! 

 
“New Again” 

Sept. 26th Butch invites you to: 

Return of the Governor’s Steak Night 
Music - Karaoke 

(1st Summer draw after dinner) 
Stay tuned - see posters! 


